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GREETINGS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

The Lauderdale County Forestry Association has had a successful 

spring with the benefit sporting clays shoot for our Betty Lacy 

Scholarship fund.   I would like to thank you for your support and look 

forward to your participation in our annual meeting on Tuesday, 

October 3rd.   

Jason Adams 
President, Lauderdale County Forestry Association 

LCFA Annual Meeting 

The Lauderdale CFA will have its annual meeting on Tuesday, October 

3, at the Lauderdale County Baptist Association auditorium, 5521 

Clinton Drive, Marion, MS.  

Our guest speaker will be from Twin Rivers Lumber Company, LLC.  

It is the new state of the art multi-million dollar pine saw timber 

sawmill being built near Demopolis, AL.  The cost of attendance at the 

meeting will be $20 and will include your dinner and 2018 dues.  

Please call the Lauderdale County Extension Office at 601-482-9764, 

by Thursday, September 28th, if you plan on attending. 

Lauderdale County Forestry Association Hats will be 

for sale for $10.  Support our association!  

Scholarship Benefit 

The Lauderdale CFA recently had a benefit sporting clays shoot for the 

Betty Lacy Forestry Scholarship.  The $1000 scholarship goes 

annually to a deserving local student seeking a forestry related 

education.  There were 48 shooters at Camp Binachi for a very 

successful event.  The money raised will help fund the scholarship for 

future years to come.  If you couldn’t make it this year, please join us 

next year and support this great cause. 
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BETTY LACY 
FORESTRY 
SCHOLARSHIP 

The Lauderdale CFA is 

pleased to announce the 

$1000 Betty Lacy Forestry 

Scholarship winner for 2017 is 

Zach Wallace.   

Zach attends Mississippi State 

University majoring in 

Forestry and will be in his 

senior year at MSU.   

Good luck to Zach in his 

future academics and career in 

Forestry! 

 

 
 

 

 

Patty Swearingen 
County Coordinator 


